From: richard.evans

Sent: 16 April 2018 14:31
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: S96a NMA application at 100 Avenue Road

Application ref: 2017/4036/P
S96a NMA application at 100 Avenue Road, London NW3 3HF

Dear Jonathan
| write with regard to the above on behalf of the applicant.

| hereby formally request the withdrawal of the application and | would be grateful if you would kindly acknowledge
doing so.

Kind Regards, Richard

Richard Evans
Associate Director

WYG
11" Floor, 1 Angel Court, London, EC2R 7HJ
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WYG Planning Limited. Registered in England number: 5241035.
Registered Office: Arndale Court, Otley Road, Headingley, Leeds, West Yorkshire LS6 2U]
VAT No: 852-3789-95

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the recipient. If you are not the recipient you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-
mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore
does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please
request a hard-copy version.




